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The Sharples family ensures our children are resilient learners, 
healthy and aspirational citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as a result of an 
enriching curriculum. The school community will make a difference 

by fostering respect and tolerance of each other as unique 
individuals. 

Spotlight on Nursery fun ... 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

* * *   Summer Term 2024   * * *  

 
* Monday, 13—Friday 
17 May—Y6 SATS * 

* Thursday, 16 May—American Themed 
Lunch * 

* Wednesday, 22 May at 8.45am—Stay 
and Learn—Reading KS1 and KS2 * 

* Friday, 24 May—break up for half term *  
* Monday, 3 June—return to school * 

 
 

 
The children have had a wonderful time playing on 
the field in the sunshine this week.  Please ensure 

that your child has applied sun cream before 
coming to school and remind them to bring a hat 
and water bottle.  If your child suffers from hay 

fever, please also make sure that they have had 
any required antihistamine medicine before coming 

to school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We have a limited number of 15 
and 30 hours funded Nursery 
places available for next year.  

Please call into the office for an 
application form. 

There are still a few 
items of lost 

property that have 
not been claimed.  
We will keep them 
in the office until 
next Friday, 17 

May.  All unclaimed 
items will be 

disposed of after 
that date. 

Thank you. 

Attendance figures this week:  
 

Reception 99.6% 
Yr 1 96.7%           Yr 4 97.7%  
Yr 2 97.3%           Yr 5 94.6%  
Yr 3 98.9%           Yr 6 96.6%   

We would like to wish all our Year 6 children Good Luck for their SATS next week.   

You are doing really well and we are very proud of you.  

Now its your time to shine.    


